
                               HUDSON TOWNSHIP  

                     3 January – REGULAR MEETING  

                                                                                                          TRUE COPY 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm in the Township Hall by Chairperson Cindi Lambdin..  

Present: Frank D. Wasylewski, Ross Payton, Caroline Kobylczak and Cindi Lambdin. 

Absent: Terry Erber 

Pledge of Allegiance  

Treasurer’s Report:  

$232,340.45 General Fund  

$17,960.07 Fire Department Fund 

$211,380.50 Road Fund  

$71,949.90 ARPA Fund 

A motion by Frank D. Wasylewski to accept the previous minutes as presented, seconded by Caroline 

Kobylczak. All in favor, motion carried. 

A motion by Cindi Lambdin to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented; seconded by Caroline 

Kobylczak. All in favor, motion carried.  

Correspondence: 

New Business:  

Cynthia Pineda, Boyne falls School Superintendent presented information for the school bond issue on 

the February 2024 ballot. Pamphlets were handed out. Many citizens attended to voice concerns. There 

will 

Be a meeting at the school to discuss further. 

The Township Spring Clean-Up is scheduled for the first Saturday in May, 2024. More information will be 

sent to township households at a later date. The Fire Department will be on hand cooking hotdogs. 

A downed tree at the Huffman Lake boat launch needs to be cleared out. 

Letters were sent to all Township Registered Voters explaining the new 9 day early voting period for all 

State and Federal elections. 

To vote for a Presidential Candidate in the February, the voter will have to choose a Democratic or 

Republican ballot. If you choose not to vote for a Presidential Candidate in the February election, you 

may  

Request a ballot for just the Boyne Falls school bond. 



Township residents interested in running for the Township Board must submit paperwork to the Township 

Clerk by April 24th, 2024. You may contact the Township Clerk for more information. 

The Township is looking for someone to run for Township Clerk in the August 2024 election, as the 

current Township Clerk is retiring. 

An Election Commission meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 7th, 2024 at 6:55 p.m. to appoint 

Election Inspectors for the February election. 

Old Business:   

Fire Department: 

3 members have recently left due to inactivity. 

Randi Terry will work on grants to get the Township a new ambulance. 

Trunk or Treat to be held at the Township Hall on October 26th, 2024 from 4 to 6 pm.  

Santa will be at the Township Hall on December 14th, 2024 from 5 to 7 pm. 

A motion by Cindi Lambdin to pay accounts payables totaling $4,905.12, seconded by Ross Payton. All in 

favor, motion carried.  

A motion by Frank D. Wasylewski to adjourn; seconded by Carolilne Kobylczak. All in favor, meeting 

adjourned at 7:53 pm.  

Cindi Lambdin 

Clerk  

 


